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Welcome to our Summer newsletter and welcome back to singing!! It’s been a long time 
coming but rehearsals are back and we reconvene in September. Thank you to everyone who 
made our 3 Summer trial rehearsals run so smoothly. It is still a government requirement 
that we continue to follow the current Covid guidelines and further information will be sent 
shortly by Brian, our Covid Officer, explaining the procedures we will have to follow. 
Everything we plan has your safety in mind, so watch out for his email and we look forward 
to seeing more of you ! 
 

Dates for your diary :  
 

• Wednesday 8th September:           
Rehearsals commence. Arts Hall    
7.30 - 9pm. More details to follow  
via  email. 

 

• Wednesday 20th October:  
AGM. Short rehearsal first. 

 

• Wednesday 15th December:     
Christmas Concert. Arts Hall 7.00pm. 
Followed by mince pies & mulled 
wine. A relaxed Christmas celebra-
tion with our friends& families. 
Please note the change in date & 
venue. 

 

• Saturday 7th May 2022:              
Spring  Concert. St. Mary’s Church 
7.30pm. Mass in Blue & Songs of     
Innocence. 

 

What are the committee up to? 
 
We’ve been incredibly busy! 
• Regular committee meetings via Zoom 

• Advent Calendar 
• Meet the Committee 

• Cheerful Tunes 

• Virtual Social Events 

• ‘Reconvening singing’ organisation and 
preparation. 

• AGM: It is that time of year again!! Our 
AGM will soon be upon us. Please   
consider whether you feel able to join 
our extremely friendly committee. 
Cake is always on offer at every     
committee meeting. 

• Concert planning - we are constantly 
reviewing & planning our options as 
the Covid guidelines are updated 

 

Social Events  

Janet is currently thinking of ideas to get our 
social events re-started too. Please let her 
know if you have any suggestions. Members News 

 
It would be lovely to see you all on the 8th 
September but if you don’t feel that the time is 
quite right to return to singing then that’s 
absolutely fine with us too. Please keep in 
touch & we hope to see you soon. 
 
 

Voice Representative News 
If you have any queries, ideas, issues then let 
them know and they can bring them to our com-
mittee meetings. 
Soprano: Yvonne Copestake 
Alto: Judith Wells 
Tenor/Bass: Hywel Williams 


